
In Reply Refer To: GE 973E 

Ms. Jill Fowler 
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation 
Post Office Box 1330 
Houston, Texas 77251-1330 

Dear Ms. Fowler: 
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By letter dated April 19, 2017, Anadarko Petroleum Corporation (Anadarko) requests approval 
of a revised Suspension of Production (SOP) activity schedule for the Green Canyon Block 627 
Unit, Agreement No. 754314007. The unit consists of Leases OCS-G 25174 and 33254, and 
portions of Leases OCS-G 25170, 25175, and 33255, and is currently held by operations. 

The execution of the transportation agreements has been rescheduled for late 2017. The 
remaining deadlines remain as previously scheduled. 

The revised activity schedule for the Green Canyon Block 627 Unit is hereby approved. 
Anadarko is expected to follow the enclosed SOP activity schedule and must notify this office in 
writing (progress report) by the end of each month in which a deadline is scheduled. If you have 
any questions, contact Mr. Imran Vahora at (504) 736-2664 or imran.vahora@bsee.gov. 

Sincerely, 

(Crg. SiSneifl Richie 0. Baud 

Richie D. Baud 
Regional Supervisor 
Production and Development 
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